
 

ST LOUIS SCHOOL 

Circular No. 177a (24-25) 

23rd January 2025 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

 

RE: Thanksgiving Nite 2025 

 

Further to the Circular No. 177 (24-25) sent regarding the ticket sale for Thanksgiving Nite 2025, 

we are pleased to inform that a lot of teachers, old boys and students are working hard to put up a 

plethora of performances and give all the audiences a memorable and meaningful evening at Youth 

Square, Chai Wan. Do show your support to this annual event. 

 

As a huge number of students and teachers of different parties will be involved in the preparation 

and rehearsal for the evening performances on Wednesday, 5th March 2025 (Day 4), the school 

authority grants a discretionary break for students to enjoy a festive evening. Thus, there will be 

morning lessons only and the day will be concluded at 12.30 pm. All the afternoon lessons will be 

suspended. 

 

Thank you for your support to this event. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr. YICK Ho Kuen 

Principal 


